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Subject: Corona Road sewer project
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Some people who received this message don't often get email from mike8808@sbcglobal.net. Learn why this is
important

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know
the content is safe.
Dear Mr. Treanor;
    We are writing you to formally request that our home be removed from the
proposed
Corona Road sewer project. 
APN #241031018
Assessment #8
88 Corona Road

 15.20.050 states, Connection to public sewers require:
    Any structure containing plumbing where people reside, congregate, or are
employed
shall be connected to an approved sanitary sewer when a sewer main is located
within
300 feet (300’) of the structure and when the parcel on which the structure is
located abuts
the road, street, or alley where the sewer main has been installed.This requirement
shall
not apply, and the structure shall be connected to an approved OWTS, or implement
an
alternative specified in section 15.20.040 of this chapter when : 

    1. Such building or structure is connected to an OWTS which is functioning in a
lawful
        manner
        A system that requires the contents of the septic tank to be pumped three or
more
        times per year to prevent overflow or other malfunction shall be conclusively 
        presumed to be non functioning in a lawful manner.

WE MEET THE FOLLOWING CRITERIA:

1.  Our septic system is functioning in a lawful manner, and meets with all
EHB
for Monterey County standards.
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2.  Our home is located well over the three hundred foot limit as stated above.

3.  We the owners of the property are unable after the exercise of all diligence
to obtain any easement necessary for the proposed connection pipe.

    We ask for your immediate cooperation in removing our parcel from the Corona
Road
Sewer project to avoid having us resort to legal means to achieve the outcome we
are 
entitled to under the law.

Sincerely,

Melinda PH McCurdy _____________________________1/25/24

Mike L. McCurdy_________________________________1/25/24


